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Arizona Department of Health Services,

As the Base Hospital Medical Director at Chandler Regional Medical Center which bases the Chandler Fire Dept, | am
writing to advise ADHS that | support the use of a ‘leave behind’ Naloxone medication program in conjunction with
training and education that is available through ADHS.

This type of program has shown benefit to the community and will be an outstanding opportunity for the city of
Chandler to save lives beyond the immediate moment of patient care.

Thank you,
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loshua Zeidler, DO

EMS Base Station Medical Director
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